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THIS WEEK 

End of School Year: This is the final newsletter for this school year. We hope you all 

have a lovely summer break and wish all the very best to our leavers, both students 

and staff. 

In September we have INSET days on Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th and then 

our Transition Day on Friday 5th. A letter has gone to all the pupils who have been 

invited in on the Transition Day. If you have not received a letter we look forward to 

seeing your child on Monday 8th September. 

End of Term Assemblies: Our Celebration Assemblies will be held on Tuesday 22nd 

July. Primary Department at 11am and Seniors/Leavers at 2pm. If you are joining 

us for these, please remember we have no parking available onsite, so please park 

nearby - showing consideration to our neighbours - and walk into school. 

School Lunch Price Change: The price of a school lunch is increasing by ten pence 

to £2.95/meal from September. 

Disability Register Library Events: Please see the attached newsletter of library 

events from WSCC. 

BHAFC Summer Football: Please see the attached letter with details of Brighton & 

Hove Albion Foundation’s Soccer Schools in the summer holiday. 

Globetrotters’ Leavers Tea Party: Thank you to everyone who attended and 

supported Globetrotters Tea Party after school last Friday. It was lovely to see so many 

of you! 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS 

Aidan, Astronauts - Spending 45 minutes with his peers watching Bag Full of Hats and 
for visiting his new classroom. 

Theo, Astronauts - Creating the Mona Lisa from LEGO. 

LETTERS HOME 

Relevant Students: Transition Day letter. 

All Classes: Parent/Carer Questionnaire letter. 

 

 

 



GLOBETROTTERS TEA PARTY 

Our Leavers’ Tea Party was a huge success, we welcomed more than 70 guests which 

was fantastic! 

The party was attended by our current leavers and their parents giving them a chance 

to celebrate the time they have spent at QEII and reflect on all the love and support 

they have received. It was lovely to catch up with some of our alumni family too.  

In the week leading up to the party Globetrotter students spent time making a huge 

range of tasty party food and personalised leavers’ decorations which were just 

beautiful. A huge thank you goes out to all the staff that worked tirelessly behind the 

scenes to ensure that this year's party was the best yet! 

We wish all our leavers success in the future and hope that they will return to our 

planned events in the next academic year. 


